Small Fund Raising Group report for VHAG meeting 9th May 2008

The group met at Ian’s on Weds. 16th April.

Tea and Toast at the Parish Council Offices on 12th April 08 was a great success. Lots of people came in to talk, sign the petition and find out more about us. The main question, as we expected, was where? A few people came in to express their view that a new hall was not desirable but the majority were very positive.

Questions had been given to Ian by Lin and Steve for the paper quiz. Ian is in the process of compiling. It was decided that in the event of a tie breaker question being needed to determine the winner it would be “I want a new village hall because …”

Kipper badges should be available soon to sell at all events at a cost of £2 each.

The design a new village hall competition forms are out and about. Humphrey Perkins School have agreed to make the forms available via their Mentor groups. There are 59 groups at HP allowing for 4 per group + a few extras 250 would be needed.

Suggestions needed for other outlets.

The group discussed whether more funds could be raised by the sale of items such as the badges rather than events such as the Horse Racing night. No more such events are planned at present as it was felt this should be discussed at a full VHAG meeting.

Humphrey Perkins is not available for any of the suggested dates for the proposed Tango evening (I think we need a new village hall!)

Sandie’s illness has obviously impacted on the group as she was leading it. The group would like to ask if anyone on the general committee would like to offer to organise as a `one off’ the scarecrow event we had thought about putting on in September? 
The next Tea and Toast is to be held on Saturday July 5th at the Parish Council Offices again (check with Ted this is ok + had the Church rooms been cancelled for this date and Oct. 25th)

Notes:

Please note since meeting Tea and Toast July 5th has been cancelled.

                                                                                                                    L.W./08
